MEMO
July 1, 2015
Members of the Town Board:

| am pleased to tell you that | have received six checks for the Harrison Food
Pantry in the amounts of:

$2,000 from an anonymous donor

$1,000 from the 5" graders at Purchase Elementary School
$275 from Edward and Sally Pon

$40 from the Harrison High School Guidance Dept.

$25 from Paul and Fredrika McClintock

$10 from Richard and Rebecca Korhammer

| am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services



